
The following is a summary of items submitted as a March 2010 monthly update. 
 
Northeast Area 
 

         MW-39 installation completed to 300 feet bgs.  All groundwater samples “ND” for site 
VOCs. 

         Access agreement for MW-40 and MW-41 still being negotiated. 
         First round of surface water monitoring completed for locations SW-3A, SW-6 and SFM-

7.  The results for SW-3A and SW-6 were consistent with historical sample results with 
site VOCs detected but less than the Surface Water Screening Values.  SFM-7 sample 
was “ND” for site VOCs.         

         Second round of surface water monitoring planned for April 2010. 
         Interim Measures Work Plan under development.  Estimated submittal in late March to 

early April 2010. 
 
Community Involvement 
 

         Community meeting proposed for timeframe between submittal of Interim Measures 
Work Plan and installation of system. 

 
EPA/DHEC/OC Meeting on March 12, 2010      
   
EPA/DHEC requested the following at the meeting: 

         Hardcopy of repository documents at the main library.  Electronic copy will be distributed 
by the main library to the satellite locations.    

         Leaving fact sheet at local fire station. 
         Uploading site photos on website. 
         Keep EPA/DHEC community involvement staff updated.  Include Matt Robbins w/EPA 

on emails. 
         Update history in CIP. 
         Change community activities summary section in CIP to community technical activities 

summary. 
         List contaminants in CIP and include ATSDR Tox Files. 
         Matt Robbins with EPA requested copy of fact sheet. 

 


